
 

Wishing you a fabulous Festive Season. 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Our office will be unattended over the holiday break from: 
 

Close of Business: 

Friday 21 December 2018 

& re-opening 

Wednesday 2 January 2019 
 

 

We will be checking emails intermittently over the break, but should you have an 

urgent enquiry that cannot wait until 2 Jan, we can be reached on our 

emergency mobile.  The number is available on our answering machine. 

 

The Girls @ FP 

Freelancers Promotions Pty Ltd 

PO Box 5010, South Melbourne, VIC 3205. 

p. 613 9682 2722  f. 613 9682 9455 

e. info@freelancers.com.au  w. www.freelancers.com.au 

 


